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Next release: 
To be announced

Release date: 
23 April 2013

Contact: 
Tim Gibbs
pensionsanalysis@ons.gsi.gov.
uk

Compendium

Chapter 14: Pensions and the National 
Accounts, 2013 edition
The Pension Trends series is being reviewed and is likely to be replaced. There are no 
plans to release Pension Trends chapters in future. There will be consultation on a new 
approach. These National Statistics are produced to high professional standards and 
released according to the arrangements approved by the UK Statistics Authority.
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